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TO: 

FROM: 

Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-
County Commissioners 

Jon V. Weiss, P. E., Direct 

AGENDA ITEM -

Planning , Environmental , and evelopment Services 
Department 

CONTACT PERSON : Renzo Nastasi, AICP, Manager 
Transportation Planning Division 
(407) 836-8072 

SUBJECT: July 26, 2022 - Discussion Item 
Sunrail Transition Overview 

At present the Florida Department of Transportation (FOOT) has the sole responsibility 
for the development, design , engineering , construction , installation , procurement, 
operation , and maintenance of the SunRail system. Through a series of agreements, 
the Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission (CFCRC) presently acts in an advisory 
capacity to the FOOT and is comprised of five funding partners (Orange County, 
Osceola County, Seminole County, Volusia County, and the City of Orlando) . 

Pursuant to the agreements, the responsibility of the operations and maintenance (and 
other applicable functions) will transition from that of the FOOT to the CFCRC (the five 
funding partners) . The transfer of these responsibilities is scheduled to take place in 
June of 2024. A presentation will be provided to the Board outlining the transition 
process and associated impacts to the County. 

This item is for informational purposes only; no action is required by the Board . 
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